From: Roxy Kennedy

To: 4alanbongio@gmail.com; hrh707@outlook.com; noah@Ilandwaterconsulting.com; hcpchewman@yahoo.com;
sregon@aol.com; mrbrian707@gmail.com; Planning Clerk; hcpcmccavour@gmail.com

Cc: Bohn, Rex; Bushnell, Michelle; Wilson, Mike; Bass, Virginia; Madrone, Steve; COB

Subject: Re: Dany Avi David Lot Line Adjustment Appeal- Honeydew

Date: Tuesday, May 03, 2022 8:49:59 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

Dany Avi-David Lot Line Adjustment Honeydew area;PLN-2021-17465 APPEAL
Appeal of the Humboldt County Planning Department's denial of Record Number PLN-2021-
17465 (filed October 4, 2021);

APN 107-272-006 and APN 107-272-006.

Project is located at 665 Old Hindley Ranch Road, Honeydew

Dear Planning Department and Board Members,

Since being part of the attempt to appeal the Planning department's approval of the expansion
nextdoor to our home at the end of Hindley Ranch Road, Honeydew, we have tried to go back
to our normal lives and not monitor our neighbors compliance, or not, of the various things
that the resolution of the appeal asked them to do. This stuff can fill your whole life if you let
it. And we have lots of other activities and responsibilities.

Yet we were very sorry to hear that Dany Avi David was still attempting to expand the
number of greenhouses in his operations in our neighborhood, with this lot line adjustment
appeal. We hope this will not be allowed.

We were at the last hearing and were sorry to see the matter continued so that the lawyer and
consultant could reform their argument. Whether the adjustment gives them 17, 20, or 60
acres, it is still not an appropriate expansion given the imposition to the neighbors, the
disregard to the decision the BOS made last time, as well as the restrictions of developing the
neighborhood access lot.

Our neighborhood is already oversaturated with huge operations, and all the traffic, noise,
smell, road degradation, fire dangers, water concerns, etc. It was wrong for Dany Avi David,
and his partners named and not named, to expand last time, and it is still wrong.

We simply feel if they want to be so huge, they should get out somewhere that there are no
neighbors and/or environment that is so negatively impacted by their operations. Please deny
this appeal.

Sincerely,

Roxy Kennedy & Jim Bowdoin
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